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COMPLETE COSWD SATISFACTION SURVEY

Chief Officer for Scientific Workforce Diversity (COSWD) would like to thank you for supporting our efforts to 
communicate information about scientific workforce diversity. To continually improve our activities to meet 
your professional interests and workplace needs, we are hoping to learn more about our current audiences. 
COSWD has developed a satisfaction survey to help reach their goals of identify the needs of their audience 
members. This survey will be used to better understand perspectives about COSWD’s efforts for improving 
scientific workforce diversity. 

Note: This link has also been promoted on the GovDelivery listserv and [SWD blog/June SWDSS event]. If 
you have already completed the survey, thank you for your feedback. We ask that you do not complete this 
survey more than once.

[Link]

COSWD GOVDELIVERY SUBSCRIBER SURVEY
BLOG CALL OUT / SWDSS ZOOM CHAT ANNOUNCEMENT 


